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Oregon is strangled by high taxes and onerous regulations. HB2025 is the epitome of 

this. 

No accounting was ever offered for the last debacle that was HB2017. "The money is 

gone and we just need more." Few projects were started, less were finished. We will 

not enjoy permanent supermajority if we cannot show the voters some degree of 

fiscal responsibility. At the rate people and businesses are fleeing Oregon, the tax 

base is shrinking and fewer people will have to pay more for the utopian pork that 

comprises this bill. Given our party's history of opposition to any form of motor vehicle 

use, I have no reason to believe any of the proposed funding would ever be used for 

road maintenance.  

STOP TAXING OREGONIANS TO DEATH. 

 

NO ON HB2025  


